
   

 

 

 

 

 

 

    

 

 
 

 

3rd September 2021 

 

Dear Parents & Carers, 

 

Welcome back and a very happy September to you all. The children are full of smiles, 

and it really is lovely welcoming you all back on site – long may it continue! 

 

Contacting your child’s teacher 

Now that we are able to have parents back on site, and we do not expect any further 

school closures, we are no longer using Class Dojo. If you need to arrange a time to 

talk with your child’s teacher, please contact the school office and teachers will be in 

touch at the earliest opportunity. For all other enquiries, please also contact the school 

office.  

 

FADS: Krispy Kreme Doughnut Sale 

FADS are delighted to announce their first fundraiser of the year! Please see the 

attached flyer for further information. Use this link to take part (deadline 22nd 

September): https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=J21hut7SZEGe-

zfJ7N3P0OmEn4-ml5RGrE-475OQ4b9UODNBV09YOTNLUlFKQlpGVzNYUkJCREZQRC4u 

A prize will be given to the class that raises the highest amount of money! 

 

Piano Lessons 

We are delighted that one of our parents, Rachel Fryer, will be offering piano and 

keyboard lessons in the school from September. Rachel is a fully qualified teacher who 

works professionally as a pianist and music teacher. Lessons will take place on an 

individual basis on Monday mornings with an option for joint lessons. Lessons are 

available to all year groups. Please contact info@rachelfryer.co.uk if you are 

interested. 

 

INSET Days 

School will be closed to all pupils on the following days: 

 Monday 20th September 2021 

 Friday 17th December 2021 

 Monday 21st February 2022 

 Thursday 21st July 2022 

 

Please contact the school office if you require any further information. 

 

Have a great weekend. 
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Yours sincerely,  

 
Mr Guy Walsh 

Headteacher         


